
Dear Students and Parents, 

As we embark on this exciting school year, I would like to share the key rules that will help us 

maintain a positive and productive classroom environment. Together, we can create a space 

where everyone feels safe, valued, and ready to learn! 

Classroom Rules: 

1. Respect Everyone: Treat classmates and teachers with kindness and courtesy. 

2. Listen Actively: Pay attention when others are speaking and engage in discussions. 

3. Be Responsible: Take ownership of your learning and complete assigned tasks on time. 

4. Stay Positive: Encourage friends and approach challenges with a can-do attitude. 

5. No Distractions: Keep personal devices put away during lessons to focus on learning. 

6. Ask for Help: If you're unsure about something, don't hesitate to ask for assistance. 

By following these guidelines, we can foster an environment where everyone can thrive. Thank 

you for your support and cooperation! Let's make this year memorable and successful! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[School Name]  

[Contact Information] 


